
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Tuesday 21st February 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next week, we are very excited to be celebrating Book Week. As part of our fun-filled week 

of activities, we are inviting the parents and carers of Year 3 children to join us in our new 

library to share a book.  

At Cypress, we aim to foster a love of reading as studies have shown that this can be one of 

the biggest indicators of future academic success! Similarly, choosing to share books with 

your child has been proven to have a positive impact on their reading ability and their 

overall love of reading.  

We would love for you to join us next week to share a book with your child. Please look at 

the table below to see when your child’s class will be hosting a session in the library.  

 

Holly class Monday 27th February at 2:30pm 

Cedar class Wednesday 1st March at 2:30pm 

Birch class Friday 3rd March at 2:30pm 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you next week,  

 

Miss Pumphrey  

Cypress Upper English Lead 

 

 



 

 

 

 


